
 

 

 

Notice 
 

14.06.2024 

 

This is to inform all the students of Semester-IV that the examinations scheduled on 18.06.2024 has 

been postponed due to unavoidable circumstance. The examination will be held on 20.06.2024. The 

schedule of examination to be held on 19.06.2024 will remain unchanged. 
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